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Dear Partners in prayer,

We greet you in the name of our Savior, the Lord Jesus Christ, hoping this letter finds you all well. We are
well, with the exception of some minor allergy problems. God has kept us well and we are thankful to Him
for His grace.

The work here in the church is moving along. The young people are practicing soccer regularly with Pastor
Walker. They meet with young people from nearby schools and villages for games. This is an opportunity for
Pastor Walker to have a devotional time with young people that are unsaved and give them the gospel. It
also teaches our teens how to use things in their lives to reach others for Christ. So far, we have seen two
saved and they are now coming to the services. Please pray for them. | am continuing to preach on
Wednesday evenings. | ask your prayers for this as well.

We are about a third of the way through the toilet installation. There are two septic tanks on the property.
The sewage line going from the Todd house has a few problems, so it has to be completely redone. The
other sewage line and septic tank are now functional. We have had some trouble finding the correct parts.
Please pray that we will be able to locate all that we need. This is a continual cause of delay.

Now that the elections are over here in Ghana, things have quieted down a bit. There weren'’t any civil
uprisings in the area. In the eastern part of Ghana, the votes had to be recounted and that caused a delay,
but not any real trouble. The party that is now in power is more socialistic than the previous one. We don'’t
know what this will mean in the coming years.

We had an opportunity to help another missionary in Ivory Coast for one week recently. This is the family
that hosts us when we go there to have our visas stamped and shop. Since we only have a visitor visa, we
must leave the country every 60 days. We were able to accomplish three projects for this missionary.

Please be aware that e-mail here in the village is no longer available. This is presenting some problems, but
we will have to work around them. Our only contact with the outside world is now the cell phone. Thanks for
praying for us. We keep you all in our prayers.

In His Service,

Jack & Melinda




